
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Agreement with HWY 151 & 61, LLC 

Temporary Detour Easement as part of the Kerper Boulevard and Kerper 
Court Intersection Improvements Project 

 
DATE: March 9, 2023 
 
 
City Engineer Gus Psihoyos is recommending City Council approval of a Purchase 
Agreement with HWY 151 & 61, LLC for a temporary detour easement across Lot 1 in 
Riverview Plaza No. 4, in the City of Dubuque, Iowa as part of the Kerper Boulevard 
and Kerper Court Intersection Improvements Project. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Gus Psihoyos, City Engineer 
Nate Kieffer, Land Surveyor 


